Dr Amos T Harrington
179 Allyn St
Hartford Conn

Dear Dr Harrington:-

I still have several articles dealing
with the Assassination to appear in the Dearborn
Independent and 1 am sending you herewith the
last one, which was in our Lincoln number of this
Jeirs

1 am wondering if, as a result of further
investig:=tions you have disdovered anything new.
Have you any coriticism of points contained in my
stories? I sent them to Dr Wilson but they were

never acknowledged. Is he still planning to bring
out a book?

Did the Phoenix Mutual people find anything
of consequence for you in California?

With best wishes, I am,
Very truly yours

THE DEARB%)?H PUBLISHING CO

FLB:M (t BLACK

Enc.



